From: David Haney

Sent: : Tuesday, February 18, 2014 8:48 AM

To: "ally. miller@pima.gov'

Subject: Intended comments to Board of Supervisors - 2.18.14

Supervisor Miller:

For the record, following are the comments | hope to make to the Board of Supervisors this morning.

Dave Haney

Madam Chair, Members of Board

Dave Haney

6710 N Longfellow Dr

Pres., Coronado Foothills Estates HOA
Voluntary HOA Late 60s, early 70s

Bounded by Skyline, Swan, Ina and Alvernon Way
500 properties with County roads

Our roads classified several years ago as in very poor or failed condition. Today’s
summary —abysmal '

Attempt to slow deterioration by constant calls about pot holes, however we are
now repairing the pot holes 71/&/562{/&(’

Presently collecting SIgnatures ona p/ftlon for road improvement — 1/3 of our
property owners have signed in first two weeks

Take no comfort in knowing that we share these conditions with % of the County’s
roads

Is it really possible that neglect of our infrastructure has brought us to this point —
only % of our roads are in good condition?

We ask that you go back to first principles which demand sound infrastructure,
without which there is no basis for a healthy and growing community. How can
you possibly secure the safety and pursuit of livelihood in our area
without a sound road system?

Roads, bridges, drainage MUST come before any other dollar is spent.
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Please refrain from expenditures of our money that do not contribute to a sound
infrastructure, without which you will only further jeopardized this area’s future.

It is past time to put the horse back in front of the cart.
Thank you

Dave Haney
President
Coronado Foothills Homeowners Association Board



